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Potential Very Warm Temperatures Next Week

There is potential for a period of very warm weather across Western Washington next week, and we want to provide a brief overview of the
forecast. In order to be brief, there are little to no weather-related impacts expected through Sunday (7/24), with temperatures beginning to
warm on Monday (7/25).

KEY POINTS

« Temperatures will warm next week for potential hot conditions, particularly Tuesday-Thursday

« Uncertainty in exact temperatures, as well as the duration of heat

« Heat Risk concerns are possible for the population, especially those sensitive to heat as well as those without
effective cooling or hyrdation

WEATHER RISK OUTLOOK

Risk levels incorporate potential impacts from weather hazards and likelihood of occurrence.
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DETAILS

Western Washington

Impacts:
Heat-related illnesses, especially for those who are sensitive to heat, especially those without effective
cooling and/or adequate hydration. Increase in water-related accidents.

At this time, the warmest days appear to be Tuesday through Thursday. However, warm temperatures look
to continue late next week as well.

FOR MORE INFORMATION

For the latest forecast updates, visit weather.gov/seattle.

If you have questions or would like to submit weather reports, photos, or to unsubscribe from these briefings, email nws.seattle @noaa.gov
or call 206-526-6095.
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